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To the Oregon Legislature: 

 

I am writing to urge your support of HB 3202 - when we moved to our house 40 years 

ago. Walking in the house at night was solid black. Today, we can walk inside the 

house without the lights on - that is how much the pollution has effected us. The bill 

will create standards to limit and mitigate light pollution across Oregon 

 

It's easier to protect our night skies while they're still here than to try to repair them 

after they are gone! 

 

Clair Klock  

 

--------------------------------------- 

From: 

Clair Klock 

Corbett 


